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Dear Mrs GRO-B 

HEPATITIC C LETTER TO DONOR 

Thank you for coming to SVS recently. I hope that you found our meeting useful 
and that it answered any questions, which you may have had. 

Please find enclosed an information leaflet, which covers the topics we 
discussed. 

As I explained to you I will refer you to Dr Morris, Consultant at Glasgow Royal 
Infirmary for long term follow-up. You will be receiving an outpatient 
appointment in due course. 

If there is any further way in which we can help you or if you want me to answer 
any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or my 
secretary Mrs Patrick on LC._._.__._.. 

Yours sincerely 

Douglas Frame 
Associate Specialist 
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